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Related subject: Walcot East and Park North

This is a suggestion for a minor ward boundary change, relating to Bilborough Drive and the roads off.

This area currently sits in the Walcot & Park North ward, and in the current proposal within the Broadgreen & East Walcot ward. These streets are
accessed by car (and, for most purposes, by foot) from the south, via Whitbourne Avenue. This makes the area "feel" more alligned with Park
North and Park South, which account for all other streets north and south of Whitbourne Avenue (respectively).

These streets are also south of Buckhurst Field, which is generally considered the dividing feature between Park North and Walcot East.

I would suggest that these streets be included in the new Parks ward if possible.
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